441 NORTH MICHIGAN AVENUE - CHICAGO 11 - ILLINOIS - TELEPHONE SUPERIOR 7-0100

INC.

WGN, WGN-TV September 10, 1954

Mr, Maurice W. Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Nittler:
Thank you for your letter of recent date reporting reception
on WGN on August 18. This is to verify that the programs mentioned

by you were transmitted by us.

For your information, WGN is a clear channel station operating
on a frequency of 720 kilocycles with a power output of 50,000 watts.

We appreciate your interest in WGN, and will look forward to
hearing from you again.

Sincerely yours,

Carls

Carl J.\|Meyer
Director of Engineering
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